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Medicaid Durable Medical Equipment and Supplies: Preferred Supply List 
 
Effective July 1, 2012, the Department of Health Care Policy and Financing will 
establish a Preferred Supply List for medical supplies such as diabetic supplies. 
Establishing preferred suppliers gives the Department savings associated with 
rebates and lower prices. The Department will pass on some of these savings to 
providers by increasing the reimbursement rate for diabetic supplies. Supplies 
that are not on the Preferred Supply List will continue to be reimbursed at the 
current, lower rate and will require prior authorization. The Preferred Supply List 
will be posted on the Department’s Web site at Colorado.gov/hcpf when it is 
implemented. 
 
General Information 

A link to this notice will be posted on the Department’s Web site, 
Colorado.gov/hcpf, by June 10, 2012.  Written comments may be addressed to: 
Director, Medical and CHP+ Program Administration Office, Department of 
Health Care Policy and Financing, 1570 Grant Street, Denver, CO 80203. 

http://www.colorado.gov/hcpf

